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Winklebury Federation World Book Day and Book Fair 
 

Our theme this year is: For The Love of Books… 
 

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March. Children are invited to come to school as any 
book character they love or in something they are comfortable wearing. 
 
Throughout the day children will enjoy a special assembly in each school, stories and activities in 
class, a “story swap” with another class, and some other fun quizzes and games. 
 
We are also holding a book fair from Tuesday 5th March to Monday 10th March inclusive for both 
schools with books suitable for Infant and Junior aged children.  The fair will be held in the Infant 
school library from 3:15pm each day, and from 8:30 to 9:00am on the Friday (registers will be taken 
at 9am to accommodate this). Please come along and have a look – your child can come with you 
but please collect them as usual at the end of the school day at 3:15pm and then make your way to 
the book fair.  
 
Junior aged children are welcome to attend the book fair without an adult but: 
 

• Money must be sent to school with your child in a named envelope marked Bookfair, which 
your child must hand to their class teacher for safe keeping. 

 

• We will assume, if your child brings money for a book to school, that he/she has your 
permission for choosing what he/she buys – the book fair sells stationery as well as books 
so your child may choose to buy those.  We will advise your child about a book suitable for 
an age-range but the final decision will be your child’s. If you are uncertain your child will 
make a sensible choice, please come along with him/her! 
 

• Each child will receive £1 world book day token just before the book fair which may be used 
against the purchase of any book at the fair. Alternatively they may be used to obtain a free 
World book day book from participating bookstores. Please see 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ for details.  

 
Our fabulous catering team, Pabulum will be serving up a book themed lunch on World Book Day – 
please see the separate menu showing the options. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our book fair and seeing everyone’s favourite book characters 
on World Book Day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss L King  
Assistant Headteacher  

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/

